
Monday 6th November 2023

Dear Thomas Fairchild families,

Hackney Foodbank (HF)

Hackney Foodbank is an independent charity which runs in partnership with local organisations, businesses and

churches and helps stop local people in crisis going hungry. More families are turning to food banks for help and with the

festive season also approaching it’s vital that we show our support.

It would be brilliant if each family could donate one item of non-perishable food which children can give to their class

teacher or drop off at the school office. We have provided a list below of foods that HF are most desperate for but we

are happy to accept any donation and/or festive treats too! Just a reminder Hackney Foodbank cannot accept Formula

Baby/Infant Milk, out of date items or any fridge or fresh foods.

We will be collecting donations until Friday 24th November when we will be delivering to our Hackney Foodbank

friends.

You can find out more about the impact the Foodbank is having on the community and how you can help by visiting

www.hackney.foodbank.org.uk Donations can also be made at local supermarkets too.

Thank you so much in advance for your generosity.

Warm wishes,

Matt Trahair

Headteacher

https://www.hackney.foodbank.org.uk/

